
Particle Physics Graduate Open Day 
Monday 3rd December 2018

Are you interested in a DPhil in Particle Physics starting in October 2019.  

Come and visit the sub-department Graduate Open Day which starts at 10am. 

For more information about Particle Physics please see

https://www2.physics.ox.ac.uk/study-here/postgraduates/particle-physics

or email kim.proudfoot@physics.ox.ac.uk if you have any questions, or would 
like to reserve a space
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